

Manor Primary School

'Learning Together, Achieving Our Best'

www.manor.devon.sch.uk Date — 14th October 2016

e -mail: admin@manor.devon.sch.uk



Many thanks to all those who supported our recent

Macmillan Coffee Morning. The total raised has now reached over £500, which is a great achievement. It was lovely to see many of you here enjoying the occasion.



Diary Dates

Please note that there will be no clubs next week, as advised in the original clubs letter. Football and Choir on Tuesday will run as normal.

Saturday 15th Oct—Family Outdoor Improvements Day

Monday 17th and Wed 19th Oct —Parents Evenings

Tuesday 18th Oct —4-5.30pm, Y5/6 Netball Festival

Wednesday 19th Oct—1pm, Choir to Ivydene Care Home

Thursday 20th:

- ⇒ 10am Y3/4 Harvest Festival, Methodist Church—all families of Y3/4 children are invited
- ⇒ 2pm KS1 Apple Tea—FS/1/2 families invited

Friday 21st Oct—Last day of term

Monday 31 October—Return after the half term break

Dates for next Half Term

Tues 8th Nov — Y5/6 Football tournament ICC

Wednesday 9th Nov—Open Day for potential new entrants in Foundation Sep 2017

Thursday 17th Nov—Y3/4 visiting The Eden Project

Friday 18th Nov—Children in Need (mufti)

Thursday 8th Dec—FS/KS1 Nativity—1.30pm & 6pm

Friday 9th Dec -Children's Christmas Lunch

- Friends Christmas Fair

Tuesday 13th & Wed 14th 6.30pm —Y5/6 Production

Friday 16th Dec—Last day of term (return Wed 4/1/17)

Harvest Festival Contributions

We would be very pleased to accept donations for our Y3/4 Harvest Festival next Thursday. Please send any items into school on that day— these will be taken down to the church by the children and donated to the local food bank. Please see the reverse for more information, and thank you in advance for any contributions you are able to make.

.....

Kids Club—October Half Term

If you would like to book your child(ren) in for Kids Club during the half-term break, please hand your booking form and payment in at reception by Monday 17th at the latest so that we can ensure the viability of the club for each day and arrange the correct staffing.

.....

Hoodies available

We now have hoodies available for the children to buy if they would like to — these are in the school's bottle green and have our logo on. They are perfect for PE and other outdoor activities within and outside school. They are available to purchase from the office at £12 for all sizes (except Medium, available for £15).

Job Vacancies—Mealtime Assistants

We currently have two vacancies for Mealtime Assistants. If you are interested, or know anyone who might be, please see the advert and application form on our website

Well done to Robins who have won the attendance shield with an attendance rate of 100%

Congratulations to Beech for winning the House Points Cup with 135 house points.

Well done to this week's Gold Certificates winners— Jake, Ethan and Summer (Hedgehogs), and William (Bats)

Forthcoming 'Theme for the Week'

Harvest—its significance in our history and the importance of farmers & farming.













